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I agree that students should be planning but it takes parent involvement as well. 

I think that parents should have to take a class(es) along with their student when 

it comes to the financial side of the equation. Maybe in the Freshman or Sophomore 

year and then again 

in the Junior or Senior year.   

Let the students focus on their area of learning, colleges or trade schools of interest, 

cost analysis of those choices? 

This could be done as part of a math class or a class that actually addresses real life 

finances. 


